
Sarah Bonnell School - Foundation Awards 
Eligibility Criteria 

Ex-students will only be considered for awards if they follow post-18 education at University 

These awards are distributed by the Foundation of Governors to assist ex-students with their 
studies in Higher Education.  They are paid out on a yearly basis at the discretion of the Foundation 
Governors to students who fulfil the necessary criteria, please see below.  The level of this award 
is £250.00. 

No former student will receive more than one award during their studies.  The award would normally 
be given in the second year of a course, and is intended to contribute towards the purchase of text 
books and other study materials. 

To be considered for an Award an ex-student must meet the criteria below: 

Necessary Criteria 

1. You must be under the age of 25
2. You must be a resident of Newham
3. You must be either in the second or third year of your studies

This application form for an Award has to be completed by the student, signed by the COURSE 
TUTOR and must authenticated with the official college/university stamp to verify that the stated 
course has been followed and attended regularly.  

Once this form is returned to Sarah Bonnell School, the necessary information will be collated and 
then pass on to the Foundation Financial advisors, who will then make the final decision as to which 
student receive an Award. 

Unless all necessary information is given to the school there will be no way of knowing which 
students are eligible for these Awards and it is up to each student to ensure that the form is 
completed in its entirety and that details provided are accurate. 

The closing date for the receipt of applications is 16th December each year. Applications 
submitted after closing date will not be considered. Successful applicants will be notified and 
should receive their Award payment directly to the designated bank account by the 31st January , 
the following year. 



Please note that each student is only eligible for ONE Sarah Bonnell Foundation Award throughout their course of 
study.  You can email the completed application form (no later than 16th December of any given year) to us 
at finance@sarahbonnell.ncltrust.net or you can hand it in at the main reception marked for the attention of 
Finance Office – H23. 

Sarah Bonnell School - Foundation Awards 
Application Form 

Full Name:- 

Address:- 

Email Address:- 

Date of Birth:- Age:- 

 Telephone No:-  Mobile No:-

Starting date at SBS Leaving date at SBS 

Name of University 

Name of course studying 

Which year of course (e.g. 2nd / 3rd ) 

Name of course tutor 

Signature of course tutor 
………………………………….. 

Official University Stamp 

Name of Account Holder:- 

Account Number:- Sort Code:- 

I certify that I have never previously been in receipt of a Sarah Bonnell Foundation Award. 

Signed:- 

Print Name:- Date:- 

mailto:finance@sarahbonnell.ncltrust.net

